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Fort Drum & 10th Mountain Division invite all Soldiers, Family members, and North Country friends to Division Hill for Mountainfest 2022

Fort Drum, NY – The 10th Mountain Division (LI) and the United States Army Garrison (USAG) Fort Drum will hold the annual Division Hill activities as part of Mountainfest on Aug. 31. 

All Soldiers, Family members, and North Country friends are invited to join us in a live military demonstration, a Salute to the Nation ceremony, followed by a Salute to the Troops Tribute Concert and fireworks, all at Division Hill on Fort Drum.

Media interested in covering events on Division Hill on Wednesday, Aug. 31, must be at the Media Operations Center on Route 26 no later than 2 p.m.

An RSVP for both events is requested by 10 a.m. on Wednesday, August 31.  

To RSVP or for further information regarding this advisory, contact LTC Josh Jacques at 315-772-7634 or email josh.t.jacques.mil@mail.mil

After the Salute to the Nation event ends at approximately 3pm, media will be escorted off the installation.  There will be a media pick up for the AmeriCU Salute to the Troops concert at 7pm at the museum.  

Please RSVP for this final pick up of Mountainfest NLT 10 a.m. on Wednesday, August 31 to Julie Halpin, julie.a.halpin2.civ@army.mil, 315-772-8286.  It is important that you RSVP, as there will only be an escort provided if members of the media are interested.  For your planning, the opening act starts at 7:30pm and the main act will be introduced by Major General (Promotable) Milford H. Beagle Jr. at 8:25pm.




